
 

 

 

       

    

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Stokes and Councilmembers  

 

FROM:   Dave Berg,  

  Director, Transportation Department 

 

DATE:  July 17, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Levy Project Update  

 

              

 

On Thursday, July 6, residents in the Chevy Chase neighborhood, along with Bellevue elected 

officials, celebrated completion of the first improvements funded by the Neighborhood Safety, 

Connectivity and Congestion levy.  The event also kicks off construction work for projects in the 

20-year levy, approved by voters last November. 

The first project is targeted to correct damage to Crossroads area sidewalks caused by tree roots, 

unevenness caused by erosion, and other impacts.  In addition to a better walking surface, the 

work ensures that sidewalks comply with requirements of the Americans with Disability Act 

(ADA). 

At tonight’s Council meeting, staff will provide some project highlights, as well as speak to other 

levy projects anticipated for construction this year. 
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